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Dear Friend and Supporter, 

The St. Luke’s United Women in Faith will be hosting the 43rd Annual Holiday 
Marketplace on the weekend of November 9th and 10th at St. Luke’s United 
Methodist Church. For over four decades, this event has raised crucial funds to 
support local, national, and international ministries and charities, with a particular 
focus on missions serving women and children. Thanks to the generosity of 
supporters like you, we have raised hundreds of thousands of dollars to help those 
in need. Your contributions enable us to feed and clothe our neighbors, provide 
disaster relief at home and abroad, and facilitate access to essential healthcare 
services. 

One of the most popular features of the Holiday Marketplace is the opportunity for 
shoppers to purchase gift cards, certificates, and event tickets at a discount. These 
items, generously donated by businesses like yours, are prominently displayed, 
offering great visibility to new and returning customers. By participating, you not 
only support those in need but also promote your business to a wide and engaged 
audience. 

We deeply appreciate the support of businesses that have contributed over the 
years. If you have donated in the past, thank you for partnering with us to make a 
difference. If you haven’t yet had the opportunity to contribute, we invite you to 
join us this year. Your donation will directly impact the lives of individuals in our 
community and beyond. 

How can you help? 
Please mail your donated gift cards, certificates, or event tickets, along with a 
completed copy of the enclosed Donation Certificate, by October 31st to: 

St. Luke’s United Methodist Church 
4851 S. Apopka-Vineland Road 
Orlando, FL 32819 
Attention: Cynthia Kohn 

Thank you for your generosity and support. Together, we can continue to uplift and 
serve those in need. 

 


